## Brabourne Church of England Primary School



14th November 2018

Dear Parents,

Jupiter Class are visiting Kent Life as part of their topic covering WWII, on Wednesday, 28<sup>th</sup> November - leaving school at 9am and returning around 3.15pm.

The children do need to dress up in warm evacuee clothing (Mrs Burnett will give the children some ideas in class) - caps, scarves, wellies, jackets/coats. Do note that all clothing, at that time, was quite dull in colour.

They will also need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).

The children will take part in workshops on the day and we are requesting a £10 donation towards the cost of this (the PTA has kindly agreed to fund the cost of the coach) - children can also bring up to £5 spending money in a named purse. The school reserves the right to cancel the activity, if insufficient donations are received.

Kindly sign and return the attached authority by Friday, 23<sup>rd</sup> November 2018.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Burnett Class Teacher